



Republic of the Philippines Department of Education REGION III SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

MEMORANDUM

To:

PSDS Dulce Regina C. Flores, Ph.D.

School Heads of Obando District

All Others Concerned

From:

The Schools Division Superintendent

Subject:

Clean-up Activity in Tawiran, Obando

Date:

January 17, 2020

Attached is the letter of Ms. Emelita P. Lingat, Provincial Officer on the Environment and Natural Resources Office, inviting DepEd Bulacan officials to their clean-up activity in Tawiran, Obando on January 26, 2020 (Sunday) @ 6:00AM.

In reference to this, please represent the undersigned to the said activity. Have your school heads be with you.

Thank you so much.

GERMELINA H. PASCUAL, CESO V Schools Division Superintendent

MEMORANDUM NO. 904, S. 2010

O- ho







